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1. Carrara Squash Centre Opening 

The Carrara Squash Centre formally opened its doors on the 22nd of September, held alongside 
the Australian Club Championships. With the courts successfully having been relocated to the 
centre as part of the GC2018 Legacy program, the centre is home to a high performance 
program and will play host to a number of national and world-class events. 

2. Facility Resources 

Facilities can now find SportyHQ resources on the Squash Australia website – located under 
the Membership tab. These resources provide assistance to facility owners, league 
administrators and players alike. Squash Australia also has uploaded the 2019 Poster Pack on 
the website (located in the Downloads link under the Governance tab). We will continue to 
update this page with ready-made posters for facilities to utilise. 

Squash Australia endeavours to provide more resources for facilities. For assistance or 
feedback on resources, please contact facilities@squash.org.au 

3. Facilities Under Threat 

Following on from the previous Facilities Memorandum, for Squash Australia to provide 
proactive assistance, it is imperative to inform us as soon as possible. Squash Australia can 
then work with the state, local council, regional sport assemblies/state sporting organisations 
to determine the best course of action to ensure the ongoing provision of Squash facilities. 
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